
From: Shirley Harden <shirleyeharden@gmail.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 11:20 PM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Request presented by Chima Ozor to Planning Board 2/23/22  

 

[You don't often get email from shirleyeharden@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 

http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.] 

 

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open 

attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is 

safe. 

 

 

The purpose of this message is to express strong support for the request presented by Chima Ozor in 

ZBA21-042 to add a small room to the back of the Ozor residence at 1455 Kelly Green Drive, Ann Arbor 

48103. My home is directly across the street from the Ozor residence and I think it is necessary for 

accessibility for her husband and will result in improved care for him by the family. Our neighbors have 

expressed their support. 

 

Thank you for considering this request. 

 

Shirley E Harden 

1480 Kelly Green Drive 

Ann Arbor 48103 

 


